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Friday 18th July 2025 

 
Dear families 
 
I cannot believe that I am writing the final newsletter for this academic year. This week 
we have all be thinking about the next year ahead and transitioning. Year 6 had a lovely 
Leaving Event during which they shared memories, sang songs and created treasured 
memories. I want to say a huge thank you to all the staff who have made this year so 
successful and ‘ENRICHed’ the lives of all our wonderful children. 
 

End of Year Prayer and Year 6 Leavers Poem 
 

 
 

 

NEWSLETTER 
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Bratton’s Bright Stars 
 

 

  
  



 
 



 
 
 
 
 



Attendance and Punctuality  
   
 
 

 

 

  

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



House Points 
 

 

       

  

  

  

 



  Transition Booklets 

 

We are sending out the transition booklets today via Parentmail. These provide a good 

social story for those children who may need extra support or a lovely way that the 

children can talk to relatives about their new class. If there is anything that we can do to 

further support transition, please let us know. 

 

Thank you - Friends PTA 

 

In this school we are so fortunate to have such an amazing and dedicated Friends PTA. It 

was so lovely to hear the Year 6s talking about their memories that involved events 

organised by the PTA such as Rockstars Day and discos. We also want to thank them for all 

the support they have given us to provide additional adults. We have already met and 

sorted lots of amazing things for next year. A special thank you to our ex-Chair and co-

founder of the Friends PTA, Robyn, who will no longer be part of our Friends PTA, for all 

her hard work and dedication.  

Great news from Friends in the next section 😊 

 

 

 



Technology Update 

 

The Friends PTA have delivered 7 brand new, top of the range, iPads to school yesterday 

(along with a lot of supplies for the pastoral team)!! This is a result of their hard work and 

your generosity. We are so thankful. I have been asked by several parents who wish to 

donate if I would consider setting up a Go Fund Me page. I have taken the requests on 

board. I know that finances are very tight but if you can and wish to donate, here is the 

link 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/st-peters-bratton-it 

 

  St. Peter’s Day 

As you remember we celebrated St. Peter’s Day on 4th July. As part of this day, the 

children created stones which we then used to create a boat. Here is a video we would 

like to share with you. Click the link below to view - 

https://youtu.be/y9dx9HiMa5Y 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/st-peters-bratton-it
https://youtu.be/y9dx9HiMa5Y


 

 

  Leavers    

Today we said goodbye to all the pupils and staff (we said goodbye to Mrs 

Fletcher on Tuesday) who will not be returning in September. We gathered 

together as a school outside and shared lots of memories and laughs. Mr 

Salisbury, Miss Coldicott, Miss Craddock, Mrs Perkins, Miss Ziolkowski, Mrs 

Jones and Mrs Hall (under duress) all had a VIP seat and received lots of gifts 

and cards. We wish everyone every happiness and success in the next part of 

their journey. They know that they will always be part of our family and 

welcome anytime.  

    

    



  

 

Pupils We Are Proud Of 

 

 

Well done William and Max 

   

 This weekend marked a huge achievement for William (year 5) and Max (year 4) who 
were each awarded their martial arts black belt. 
 Both of them have achieved the required standard of excellence after years of training, 
dedication, resilience and hard work.  
  
The final assessment was a gruelling test across two weekends. The boys had to run 3 
miles over 10 hills, write a 500-word essay, pass a fitness test, spar several opponents 
over 30 minutes non-stop and pass a 2 hour martial arts skills assessment. 
  
Both of them faced it with courage, grit, determination and a never give up attitude! 
  
Well done boys you both thoroughly deserve it 



Stage Superstars  

 

Ewan and Ava from 1R1 took part in the Telford Stage School summer showcase on 

Saturday. They performed songs and dances with the theme neon disco. There were 

energetic routines and colourful costumes. They performed as part of a group along with 

some solo lines, showing their families what they have been working on this term.  

 

Isla D and Isla S in year 4 both took part in Telford Stage Schools summer show this 

Saturday. Isla D wowed everyone with her energetic dance routine (even in the extreme 

heat) and Isla S entertained us with her beautiful singing of songs from musical theatre. 

Both girls gave an amazing performance. Well done ⭐️ 

 

Rowan Gets Published 

Rowan, in Year 2, drew about his parent’s workplace and this was used in a published 
article for the education sector. See this link and head to page 30: SD Science. I received 
a hard copy of the magazine today and it looks great.  
  



 
 

 

 

Deaf Awareness Week 

Well done to Hattie who features in this month’s 

Sensory Inclusion Service’s newsletter.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



I have had an absolutely fantastic first full year as Principal of St. Peter’s Bratton. We have 

celebrated lots of successes, come together as a community to support each other when 

Mrs Pugh died, and continue to grow as a community. I cannot thank you all enough for 

all of your kindness throughout the last year.  

Have a wonderful summer, stay safe and I will see you all back on 2nd September. 

Lots of love 😊 

 

Mrs Welsh  

 

 

 

Year 6 Prom 

Thank you to the parents who organised the year 6 prom at Casey’s Tuesday evening. The 

children seemed to have a wonderful evening filled with memories that will last forever. The 

staff loved joining in with the fun of the evening too! 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Date Event 

Friday 18th July End of term 

Monday 1st September PD Day 

Tuesday 2nd September Autumn term starts 

Friday 24th October PD Day 

Monday 27th October Half term 

Friday 19th December End of term 

Monday 22nd December Christmas holidays 

Monday 5th January PD Day 

Tuesday 6th January Spring term starts 

Friday 13th February PD Day 

Monday 16th February Half term 

Friday 27th March End of term 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


